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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a moratorium on
CAFOS, near the Buffalo river.

The karst geology in the Buffalo river area makes it unsuitable for concentrated animal feeding
operations due to the many caves, springs and underground streams.

Mary E. Fitzgerald
Harrison, AR 72601
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